
 
 
WCEC Secretariat         23 June 2010  
The Chinese General Chamber of Commerce (HK) 
The CGCC Building 
\24-25 Connaught Road, Central 
HONG KONG 
 
Dear Secretariat, 
 
On behalf of the Chinese Community Council of Australia, I wish to register our strong support to 
the submission by Business Events Sydney, in conjunction with the Australia-China Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry (ACCCI) to host the 2013 World Chinese Entrepreneurs Conference in 
Sydney.   
 
Sydney is the most appropriate city to host the event as it has the proper meeting venues, 
beautiful scenery and a truly multicultural environment.  Her notable asset is that Chinese is the 
second most spoken language in the city.  Chinese delegates from overseas would certainly feel 
at home in Sydney because the  
Chinese Australians come from different parts of Asia besides the Peoples’ Republic of China.   
 
CCCA recognizes the importance this event would bring to Australia, particularly the chance of 
enriching our bilateral relations with China in terms of trade, scientific/medical exchange and 
friendship.  As an organization representing the interests of the Chinese Australian community, 
CCCA is cognizant of the benefits it will bring to Chinese community in particular and the 
Australian community in general.  The Chinese Diaspora in Sydney will also contribute to better 
bilateral relations between Australia and other Asian countries. 
 
Sydney is a great city and a city of choice for the 2013 WCE Conference.  Like the Sydney 
Olympics in 2000, it would be an unforgettable event for the WCEC and its delegates. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Anthony Pun, OAM 
National President  
 


